Maximizing Customer’s Return on Investment

Kissimmee Utility Authority (KUA) in Kissimmee, FL is offering more than just utility services to meet customer needs. 

“It is what our customers wanted,” says Terry Farley, Manager of KUA.net.  “In years to come the Internet will be like electricity and everyone will have to have it.  It has become a natural fit for us to offer an Internet service.”

Developed in October 1998, KUA.net became an extension of the utility company and is a full service Internet service provider.  This serves as a one-source solution to their customer’s Internet needs. The service includes a KUA.net User’s Group, Support, Engine Search, Web Mail and Web development.

“A unique aspect of KUA.net is our support center,” says Farley.  “Not including the over the phone support, if the user is experiencing problems we let them bring in their machine and check it free of charge,” he says.

Further, KUA.net meets with the Users’ Group once a month. The meetings promote information exchange, which allows the users to become more Internet savvy.  It also provides members with the means to enhance their development, forums for technical training, mechanisms for providing current information, and opportunities for informal discussions.

According to KUA.net, the Web development area is moving from the provision of basic sites, to an exclusive concentration on cutting-edge, web-enabled solutions for businesses, including fully automated E-commerce, high quality graphic, audio, and video production. The result: maximizing the return on our customer’s Internet investment.

Web sites designed by KUA.net include FPRA-Orlando, Greater Haines City Chamber of Commerce, Pet Connections, Kissimmee/Osceola Chamber of Commerce, and Gerard Cushing Inc.

Recently, KUA.net has partnered with a local cable company, American Cable Vision Service. Now, they offer an additional service to their customers through KUA.net.  

Soon, Farley believes phone, cable, and other utility companies alike will add such services making a one-stop shop for their customers. In addition, a portion of the money goes back to the city and lowers electricity rates.

“One bill and one company takes care of everything,” says Farley. “That makes it convenient.”  

For more information contact Terry Farley, Manager of KUA.net by phone at 407.933.7777 or by email at Terry.Farley@kua.net.

